| write in connection with your request for information dated 3 January 2013 in which | note
you seek access to the following information:

The number of enquiries, by post, telephone, email or in person, received by the former
Police Authority for your force area from members of the public of your police area
between 1 December 2011 and 31 January 2012.

| can now provide the following information:

During the period 1 December 2011 to 31 January 2012, the former Police Authority
received the following number of public enquiries - 67.

The figure provided has been sourced from the records of contact which were maintained by
the former Police Authority during the period 1 December 2011 to 31 January 2012. The
records of contact being the post book log - 5 enquiries, and complaints received log - 62
complaints.

The Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner has not kept records of public enquiries to
the Police Authority during this time in terms of emails or telephone enquiries.



